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Two Boats School 

 
Hello Everyone! 
Term 2A has got off to a great but busy start. The 
students have loved being back at school and have all 
been engaged in their lessons/activities when I have 
popped in to visit them.  A big thank you to our staff 
who have gone the extra mile to cover and set work 
for their classes.  As always the students themselves 
have been fantastic. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our colleagues 
(both old and new) into school next week along with 
our students who are completing their period of 
isolation and our Nursery cohort who have had an 
extra week of holiday. 
 
Mrs Tania Maggott 
Acting Head teacher 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
This year Children’s Mental Health week will be held 
from 1st – 7th February with the theme of “Express 
Yourself”.  Work has already begun in preparation for 
this.  Thank you to Hannah (Social worker) for 
collaborating with us on this.  Watch this space to find 
out more about what we are doing. 
 
Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education 
Thanks are extended to Sgt Cyndi Corney and Hannah 
(Social Worker) for coming in and talking to Years 10 
& 11 as part of their PSHE curriculum.  It is our aim to 
build links with the wider community and provide 
more opportunities like this to enrich the learning 
experiences for our students. 
  
Examinations June 2021 Series 
Once again it is that time of the year when we start 
the countdown to the IGCSE examination period. 
Fortunately for our students here at TBS learning has 
continued as normal and we have been lucky not to 
have been affected by COVID.  This is far from the 
experience of blended learning and/or online learning 
for many students worldwide.  This means our current 
Year 11 students will get to sit their exams as 
scheduled in May/June.  We are therefore keen to 
recruit a bank of suitable candidates to invigilate 
these exams.  If this is something you are interested 
in, please get in touch with the school to register your 
interest. 
 
Term Dates 
Included is a copy of our most recent term dates. 

 
 
“Year 3 and 4 had a surprise visit from some Ancient 
Maya this week! 
….but then we realised it was our classmates sharing 
their amazing homework.  Fantastic job folks! Keep it 
up!” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Exam Invigilators Required 
We are looking to recruit Exam Invigilators who are 
able to work on an as and when required basis for 
Exams due to be held in May/June. Training will be 
given and duties will include the supervision of tests 
and in some cases reading/scribing for individual 
students, ensuring guidelines/regulations are strictly 
adhered to.   This is a paid position and applicants will 
also need to have a valid DBS check.  For further 
information or if you are interested please call the 
School Office on 64432 or email: 
Denise.John@tbschool.edu.ac  or 
Mrs Tania Maggott, Acting Head teacher 
Tania.Maggott@tbschool.edu.ac  

 
 
KS2 Football Club will now 
be held on Thursday 
afternoons at the MUGA 
instead of Saturday 
mornings.  Collection is at 

Georgetown bus stops from 5.30pm, dropping back 
off at 7pm.   Two Boats children please meet at the 
MUGA at 5.45pm. 
All children must have a hat, sunscreen applied and a 
water bottle.  

KS2 MUGA Football 
Club 
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